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>1 ■Qlntvereits of Toronto
TORONTO, CANADA

INSULIN COMMITTEE

pi January 15, 1924.

The Principal & Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Qua.

Dear Sir: -

Dr, Banting has referred to me for attention 
your letter addressed to him on the 31st ultimo, and I as­
sure you that I shall be pleased to answer the letter that 
you forwarded from Mrs. Rumsey of La Jolla, California.

Yours sincerely,

\ ^
P. Lome Hutchison,

Executive Secretary, Insulin Committee.

FLH.A.


